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From: b parkes <bellethebea@yahoo.ca>
Sent: February-01-16 1:19 PM COMM?NiCATiGN
To: Jeffers, Judy; Clerks@vaughan.ca; lafrate, Marilyn [
Cc: kara@kara-inc.ca CW {PH} - I’é‘; 9‘, /é
Subject: proposed development, 30 Nashville Road ’2
ITEM - s

Unfortunately I am not able to attend Public Meeting 2 Feb 2016 in Council Chambers.

I would like to register my concern and opposition to the amendments proposed to Vaughan Official
Plan and the City's Zoning By-laws at 30 Nashville Road in Kleinburg by the developer. KARA
represents Kleinburg ratepayers and have my full support, for the reasons they outline.

Some concerns: Bldg size, height, setback, inadequate parking etc. etc.

B. Parkes, 227 Camlaren Cresc., Kleinburg, LOJ 1CO.

Tel: 905 893 1028



